
Early Education Curriculum

Infants- Teachers will share a copy of your child’s
individual plan for the month. We encourage you to try
some of the activities at home with your little one. 

Toddlers (15 months and older)- Toddlers will study
math objectives, focusing on spatial relationships and
shapes, comparing and measuring, and patterns.

Red Sox & Breakers classrooms-  Children will learn
about life cycles and insects. 

Celtics, Maple, Patriots & Bruins-  Classrooms will
continue Shadows and Reflections Unit 5. In the third
week of May, children will begin Unit 6: Things that
Grow.
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Patriots' Celebration at 9:30am
Bruins' Celebration at 11am

If your child will be in a UPK classroom next year,
please submit proof of Boston Residency and a
copy of your child's birth certificate to Claire
McNally by May 20th. 

Important Reminders



Monday, May 30th -  Closed for Memorial Day
Friday, June 10th - Save the Date! UPK Graduation 

2022-2023 UPK Enrollment




May Celebrations 


















5/1 Ms. Gene’s and 
Ms. Jamalia’s 3 year anniversary 

5/3 Ms. Jendriana’s 1 year anniversary
5/4 Ms. Wubalech

5/5 Keira, Ms. Cari & Ms. Evelyn
5/6 Claire

5/7 Mohamed & Ms. Xena
5/10 Ms. Yaskara’s 1 year anniversary
5/12 Ms. Sandra’s 8 year anniversary

5/12 Ms. Daniela
5/14 Ms. Dana
5/15 Ms. Ivone
5/18 Mr. Brain 

5/20 Ms. Yasmin’s 3 year anniversary 
5/20 Ms. Dixiann

5/28 Tyshawn & Cyrielle
5/29 Anthony
5/30 La’Reina

5/31 Mr. Maurice

Family Engagement



Caregivers Circle 
Caregivers Circle will resume this month with our
new Family Navigator, Cherish! This month's
meeting will be on May 12th, 8:15-9:15pm on
Zoom and will focus on Summer Resources. To
register, please contact Melanie.

Family Get-Together at Franklin Park Zoo
We hope you'll join us at the Franklin Park Zoo on
May 14th or May 28th at 10:30am. Space will be
limited. Please sign up with Brenda.

UPK Celebration at the Franklin Park Zoo
UPK Graduates are welcome to celebrate at the Zoo
on Sunday, June 5th from 10am-4pm. Please
RSVP and contact Brenda with any questions.

Boston Public Schools Summer Camps
Fresh Truck Mobile Market Food

Family Resources
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